
HAPPY FRIDAY – WE HOPE YOU ALL ENJOY 
THE EASTER HOLIDAYS. 

 
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all 
those who came to our Easter Fair on 
Wednesday; we were overwhelmed by your 
support. Thank you to everyone who baked 
cakes, donated raffle and tombola prizes and for 
all the fabulous Easter jars you sent in. 
 
To all the local businesses who were so kind to 
donate what they could, we are incredibly 
grateful. Without you all coming together, we 
wouldn’t have had one of the best Easter Fairs 
ever. WE RAISED £1830!  
 
Businesses who donated:  
Herons Foods 
Co-Op  
Wilson’s Butchers  
Napier’s Butchers  
Noah’s Plaice  
McColl’s  
DeMounters  
Marion’s Pet Shop  
 
Thank you again for all the support.  
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STARS OF THE WEEK!  

 

Nursery – Eden Hewitson 

Reception – Carson Hinde 

Year 1 -  Albie Dougherty  

Year 2 – Oliver Teasdale 

Year 3 – Thomas Bingol  

Year 4 – Nathan Fitzsimmons 

Year 5 – Malakai Ellerby  

Year 6 – Gwendoline Williams  

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 

School Start Time 

Just a reminder that school starts at 8.45am. The 
junior gates will be open from 8.45am until 
8.55am. If you arrive after this time, your child 
will need to enter school through the main doors 
via the school office.  

 

Quote of the Week! 

“Easter is the demonstration of God that 
life is essentially spiritual and timeless.” – 
Charles M. Crowe 

 

 

NEW P.E. Days 

Monday: Year 3 & Year 1 

Tuesday: Year 2 & Year 6 

Wednesday: Reception & Year 3  

Swimming on Wednesdays: Year 4 & Year 5 

Cricket on Fridays: Year 5, 6, 4, 3, 2  
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING EVERYONE 
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